
BEECHEN CLIFF WEEKLY NEWSLETTER  

Newsletter 12th September 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

We have had a busy second week of term. 
 

Last night we had nearly 1500 visitors for our Prospective Parents Evening. Our tour guides and subject 
ambassadors were exceptional, representing their school incredibly well and we are very proud of them all. 
We have received so many positive comments from our visitors and we are particularly impressed with our 
Year 7 students and our new Year 12 students in just their second week at Beechen Cliff. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
This week Mr Seal has written to all Year 7-11 parents with details of the curriculum students will be          
covering this year and  next week Miss Mather will be writing to Sixth Form parents. We hope this               
information will be helpful for parents. In addition, the extra-curricular activities taking place this term are 
shared in this week’s newsletter and I would encourage all pupils to participate and make the most of 
these opportunities in the weeks ahead. 
 
Finally, next Thursday we have our Open Morning from 9am-11am and we look forward to welcoming 
prospective pupils and their parents to visit our school during a normal working day. 
 

 
 
 

T. D. Markall 
Headteacher 

Message from the Headteacher 



Key Notices 

REPORTING ALL PUPIL 

ABSENCES 

All absences from School including  
late  arrivals and medical appoint-
ments are to be reported to School promptly.     
Please take note of the following correct direct        
contact details.  

Lower School Pupils  

To report a Lower School absence please call the 
School direct on 01225 485222  OR email the lower 
school attendance at   

attendance @beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk.  

Sixth Form Students  

For a Sixth Form student absence please call the 
School direct on 01225 485221 OR you can email 
Sixth Form attendance at sixthattend-
ance@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk 

PLANNED ABSENCES 
For planned absences please contact the attendance 

office - attendance@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk  for a 

copy  of the ‘absence request form' which can also be 

found on the school website:                                          

MNSP Absence Request Form.  

 
Saturday 13th September 
PTA Second Hand Uniform Sale 10am-12pm 
 
Thursday 11th September 
Prospective Parents Evening  6—8pm 
 
Tuesday 16th September  
Year 7 Parents Information Evening 6—7pm 
 
Thursday 18th September 
Prospective Parents Open Morning  9-11am 
 
TYC visits for Year 7s 
  29th Sept—1st Oct BY7A 
  1st—3rd Oct ML7B 
  6th—8th Oct  BY7B 
  8th—10th Oct KP7 
  13th-15th Oct ML7A 
  15th—17th Oct  SH7 
 

Dates for your Diary 

Menu - for week commencing 
16th September 
 
Monday: Pork Goulash, Squash and     
Lentil Tagine 
Tuesday: Chicken Rogan Josh, Sweet           
Potato and Spinach Curry 
Wednesday: Roast Silverside Beef, Veggie 
Shepherd's Pie (D) 
Thursday: Chicken and Ham Pie (W,G), 
Aubergine Courgette and Bean Hotpot 
Friday: Quorn Chilli, Cheddar and      
Roasted Vegetable Frittata (D) 
 
Can I please ask that all accounts            
are topped up at all times to avoid                
disappointment. 
 
Thank you 
 
Dan Keal 
Head Chef 

(W) = Contains Wheat Products 
(D) = Contains Dairy Products  
(G) = Gluten Free Option  

 

mailto:attendance@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk
mailto:sixthattendance@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk
mailto:attendance@beechencliff.org.uk
https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/05/REQUEST-ABSENCE-FROM-SCHOOL-DURING-TERM-TIME.docx.pdf


 

 
Year 7—11 Curriculum Information and Homework 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Welcome Back 
I’d like to say a big welcome back after what I hope has been a good summer break, and an especially 
warm welcome to our new Year 7 students. I hope that they have all enjoyed their first few days at 
Beechen Cliff this term.  
 
Curriculum Information 
In order to help everyone be as prepared as possible in their studies, please note that we have updated 
the subject curriculum booklets and learning journeys for each subject on the school website. These 
provide a brief overview how they are taught and outlines the content covered each term as well as         
assessment information. They also include links to useful websites and revision resources. I hope that 
you find these useful. They are available to view using this link.  
Key Stage 3-4 Subject Curriculum information 

Homework information 
Now that students have had their first few lessons, they will have begun to receive some homework. All 
homework is set on Google Classroom. The work will include instructions and any documents required 
will also be attached. The due date is included and work which is due will show in students’ “to do” 
list. We ask that students also record their homework in their planner so that they and you are able to 
easily see what is due and to develop their independence.  
 
Google Classroom summary emails 
To help you to keep track of the homework your child has been set, you will be invited as a guardian to 
their Google Classroom. Once you have received an email inviting you to join the Google Classroom, 
you will start to receive weekly summary emails which will show all of the homework your child has 
been set. You can alter the frequency of these emails in the settings. We are still currently in the process 
of inviting guardians as we were delayed by network difficulties in the last week of summer. However, 
we have now resolved the issues and expect that you will receive the invitation email in the coming 
days. Please look out for these. For more information about homework, including expected frequency 
and common types of homework, please see the homework policy. Beechen Cliff Homework Policy 

If you have any questions about the curriculum or homework, please email headteach-
er@beechencliff.org.uk and I will get back to you. I will also be available during each of the forthcoming 
Parents Information Evenings should you wish to ask me anything in person. 

I wish you all a very good start to the year. 
 
 
Andrew Seal 
Deputy Headteacher 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/curriculum-assessment/overview/subject-curriculum-information/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/15NvwqvQP0sC4M_GrRDJ3tM87fsohzyH6J_TByHIikyc/edit?tab=t.0
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk
mailto:headteacher@beechencliff.org.uk


Current Vacancies in the School and the Trust 
 

Please follow the link below to view and access all current vacancies from across the MNSP Trust  
https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/vacancies.htm 

https://www.midsomernortonschoolspartnership.com/vacancies.htm


OPPORTUNITIES 
 

Volunteering: you can be a pupil librarian in any 
year group. This can count towards your DofE 
‘volunteering’ for any level of the award. 
 

 

CLUBS: 
Quiet Games KS3 - Mon 12.30 

Learn to Play Bridge KS4/5 - Tue 1.30 

Schools Challenge Quiz ALL - Tue 3.15 

Book Clubs To be confirmed  

 Library Rules 

 

The Library is a calm and quiet space to 
read and work. 

 

No food, drink, mobile phones or earbuds 
allowed at any time  

READING TOP TIP: 
 

Students: Make reading a 
habit 

 

Try to keep (or get into) a routine 
for reading. Read at the same time 
each day - straight after dinner, or 
just before bed? Record all your 
reading in your planner  

For new students and their families, I am 
Mrs Bridge, the library lead and literacy 
coordinator. I am here to help all               
students, parents and staff with any            
literacy or reading concerns. The best way 
to improve your reading is by doing it! 
Come to the library to borrow a book. 
 

All students can borrow up to two books 
for three weeks. Return your books               
before the date stamped in the front, or 
bring them back to the library to renew 
them. Don’t see what you want? Let me 
know and I will try to order it. 
 

If you want any help with reading, please 
get in touch. My email is: 
lbridge@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk 

Welcome Back - 
                 the books  

                            have missed you! 

Library Opening Times 
 
Open Monday - Thursday before school 
(from 8am) at break / lunch. 
 
Currently closed on Thursday afternoon and 
Fridays (except for homework club). 
Homework Club every day after school (until 
4.30) 

A calm, quiet space to read and work 

Keep Reading! 

Mrs Bridge 

mailto:lbridge@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk


 

Year 11 Hospitality and           
Catering  
Students have come back with a skills- based  
practical. In their cooking tests they have            
to photograph their skills, so today they             
practised by having photos of their bread 
skills taken. There were skills shown through 
weighing and measuring, shaping, glazing 
and baking. Good preparation for their next 
steps this year.. 

 

Mrs K Gallagher 

Food Lead 

 

 
Music News 
 
Music Lessons 
All instrumental lessons will begin next week ( w/c 15th September 25). I would ask parents to ensure 
pupils check the timetables displayed in the music centre foyer. A copy of the timetables can also be 
found online in the music pages http://musicbcs.weebly.com/music-timetables.html  
Timetables are updated each Friday in preparation for the following week. 
 
Extra Curricular Clubs (music) 
A reminder about all the extra-curricular music activities that take place. The main ensembles take place 
after school and include Choir on Monday, Concert band/Orchestra on Tuesday and Folk group on 
Thursday. All rehearsals take place in the music centre between 3.20 and 4.10. In addition, Saxophone 
group will rehearse on Monday lunchtime (1.30-2.00), Swing band on Wednesday lunchtime (1.30-
2.15pm) and year 7 ensemble on Thursday lunchtime (12.30-12.55). Please encourage your son/daughter 
to get involved in one of these clubs. 
 
Piano Concert—Wednesday 22nd October 7.00pm. St Lukes Church, Bath, BA2 2BD. 
We will be holding our annual piano concert in the last week of this term. More details will follow in 
due course, but if you wish your son/daughter to be involved, please ask them to come and see one of 
the music staff or alternatively e-mail: music@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk 
 
Mr P E Calvert 
Head of Music 
 

http://musicbcs.weebly.com/music-timetables.html
mailto:music@beechencliff.org.uk


Extra Curricular Clubs and Activities  
 
We have a fantastic range of clubs again this term,  The list of extra-curricular clubs has been published   
on the School website at  Extra Curricular provision 2025 term 1&2  and they are listed below. 
 
 
Mr  P Macdonald  
Head of Year 10 
Associate Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development) 

Extra-Curricular  

Extra Curricular provision 2025 term 1 and 2  

Club/Activity Year Group Time Venue Staff Lead 

Quiet Games (Chess, Scrabble)  Y7,Y8,Y9 12.30pm - 1.10pm Library Mrs Bridge 

Music - Saxophone Group (any Sax player) All 1:30pm - 2:00pm Music Centre  Miss Powell 

Homework Club All 3:20pm - 4:30pm Library TA 

Football Training- Year 7 (term 2 start date tbc) Y7 3:20pm - 4:30pm Astroturf Mr Mann 

Rugby Training U18 ACE Y11,Y12,Y13 3:20pm - 5:00pm Rugby pitches  Mr Hall, Geraint Lewis and Bath Rugby Coaches 

Choir All 3.20pm-4.10pm Recital Room Mr Calvert 

Table Tennis Coaching - paid club via Arbor  Y8,Y9 3:30pm - 4:30pm Gym Jack Karpinski (External) and Mr Macdonald  

Art Club Lower School 
Y7,Y8,Y9,Y10, 
Y11 

3:20pm - 4:30pm Art Moore Miss Moorhead 

GCSE Art catch up Y10,11 3:20pm - 4:30pm Art Moore Miss Moorhead 

Club/Activity   Time Venue Staff Lead 

Early bird rugby training - paid club via Arbor Y10 7:15am- 8:15am Astro Geraint Lewis  

Learn to Play Bridge  
Y10,Y11,Y12, 
Y13 

1.30pm-2.15pm M3 Mr Bridge & Mrs Bridge 

Music - Concert Band All 3.20pm-4.10pm Recital Room Mr Calvert 

Rugby Training U13  Y8 3:20pm - 4:30pm Rugby pitches Mr Utton, Mr Greenhough & Mr Morris 

Rugby Training U15  Y10 3:20pm - 4:30pm Rugby pitches Mr Bowett and Geraint Lewis 

Strength and Conditioning - paid club via Arbor Y10 3:15pm - 4:15pm Fitness Suite External Personal Trainer 

Warhammer Club All 3:20pm - 4:30pm E4 Mr Saunders 

Homework Club All 3:20pm - 4:30pm Library TA 

Duke of Edinburgh (BRONZE) starting after Oct  
Half term, fortnightly 

Y9 3:20pm - 4:30pm Pavillion Ms Fox 

D&T GCSE NEA Y10,Y11 3:20pm - 4:30pm T5 Mr Bakker 

Climbing Club - paid club on Arbor All 3.20- 4.45pm Climbing wall Mr Murphy (See Mr M for a letter) 

Schools Challenge Quiz Club  All 3:20pm - 4:20pm Library Mrs Bridge & Mr Bridge 

Year 8, 9 & 10 Language film club (French/Spanish/
German/Italian) 

Y8,Y9,Y10 3:20pm - 4:20pm L1 Arbel Rix & Mrs Hall 

KS3 Environment/Sustainability Y7,Y8,Y9 3:20pm - 4:20pm E3 Mr Sayles 

Monday 

Tuesday 

https://www.beechencliff.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/2025/09/Extra-Curricular-provision-2025-term-12-Terms-1-and-2-for-Newsletter.pdf


Club/Activity   Time Venue Staff Lead 

Early bird rugby training- paid club on Arbor Y8 7:15am- 8:15am Astro Geraint Lewis  

Music Year 7 Ensemble Y7 12.30-12.55 Band Room Mr Calvert 

Poker Club All 1:30-2:15 M4 Mr Burnby 

Rowing Club (Minverva Rowing club) Y12,Y13 2:15pm - 5:00pm Minerva Rowing Club Ms Netto and Miss Mather 

Year 7-9 Tennis (at Bloomfield Tennis Club) - sign up 
& pay with Blue Sky Tennis 

Y7,Y8,Y9 3.45-4.45pm Bloomfield Blue Sky Tennis (External) 

Music - Folk Band (all years) All 3:20pm - 4:10pm Recital Room Mr Thompson 

Byte Club (all years) - Computing, cyber and retro 
gaming 

All 3:20pm - 4:20pm C1 Ms Jarvis / Mr Cottle 

Rugby Training U12 -  Y7  3:20pm - 4:30pm Rugby pitches Mr Hawkins, Mr Hill & Mr Thompson 

Rugby Training U14 -  Y9 3:20pm - 4:30pm Rugby pitches Mr Thompson and Mr Lewis 

D&T GCSE NEA Y10,Y11 3:20pm - 4:30pm T5 Owen Kelly  

Design Competition Club  Y9,Y10 3:20pm - 4:30pm T6 Mr Bakker  

Homework Club All 3:20pm - 4:30pm Library TA 

Strength and Conditioning - sign up via Arbor Y10 3:15pm - 4:15pm Fitness Suite External Personal Trainer 

Football Training U18s Y11,Y12,Y13 3:30pm - 4:30pm 3G Mr L Mann 

Club/Activity   Time Venue Staff Lead 

Strength and Conditioning - paid club on Arbor Y11 3:15pm - 4:15pm Fitness Suite External Personal Trainer 

Rugby Training U18 ACE  Y11,Y12,Y13 3:20pm - 5:00pm Rugby pitches  
Mr Hall, Geraint Lewis and Bath Rugby 
Coaches 

Theatre/Drama Group with Bath Theatre School - 1st 
session free then sign up and pay via Bath Theatre 
School 

All 3:30pm - 5:30pm 
Music Centre/
Pavilion 

Bath Theatre School (External) 

     

Anti Bullying Ambassadors/Equalities Team All Meeting once a term Art block Mrs Wilmot 

Club/Activity   Time Venue Staff Lead 

Early bird rugby training- year 9 - paid club on Arbor  Y9 7:15am- 8:15am Astro Geraint Lewis  

Science Club (Term 2) All 12.30pm - 1.15pm S7 Mr Hollis & Dr Lavelle 

Music Swing Band All 1:30pm - 2:15pm Music Centre  Mr Daniels 

Beechen TCG (Toys, Cards & Games), Pokemon, 
YuGiOh etc 

All 3:20pm - 4:30pm S7 Mr Thompson & Mr Hollis 

Language Club (KS4) Spanish & French Y10,Y11 3:20pm - 4:30pm L4 / L2 Ms Ramirez / Mrs Westlake 

Language Club (KS4) German & Italian Y10,11 3:20pm - 4:30pm L3/L1 Mrs Hall/Miss Pavone  

H&C Catch-up  Y10,Y11 3:20pm - 4:30pm T6 Mrs Gallagher  

D&T GCSE NEA Y10,Y11 3:20pm - 4:30pm T5 Mr Simmons 

Strength and Conditioning - paid club on Arbor Y12,13 Girls 3:15pm - 4:15pm Fitness Suite External Personal Trainer 

Christian Union  All 3:20pm - 4:30pm M5 Mrs Hearle (led by Y13) 

Homework Club All 3:20pm - 4:30pm Library TA 

Music - Guitar Ensemble (grade 1 and above) All 3:20pm - 4:00pm Music Centre  Mr Diver 

Combined Cadet Force (CCF) at King Edward's School 
Y9,Y10,Y11,Y12,
Y13 

4:15pm - 6:15pm KES Parade Ground Mr A Davies 

If you have any questions regarding a club, please either contact the teacher directly or ask your son/
daughter to speak to them 

Wednesday 

Thursday 

Friday 



 

MUSIC TOUR  

We are hoping to build on the success of the previous music tour to Barcelona in 2023 as well as our 
recent mass rehearsal before the summer with another European trip in July 2026! (Destination TBC) 
 

The students will be performing away from home in front of international crowds, which boosts any  
musician’s confidence, whilst also engaging with their friends in an unfamiliar setting and discovering 
new places. 
 

The cost of this 6 day tour is expected to be in the region of £900. 
 

Thank you to those who have already expressed interest. If you have not already done so and your child 
would like to attend this trip, please indicate this by completing the google form below by Friday 19th 
September. Letters will then be sent out in due course with more information regarding next steps.    
We will be asking for a deposit of £50 by the end of September which will be refunded if there is           
insufficient interest in the trip. 
 

Please note, this trip is intended for practising musicians, pupils having instrumental lessons, and/or 
those who are regularly involved in music ensembles. 
 

Expression of interest form: https://forms.gle/wF7ihefDiZZhaYTL6 

 

If you have any questions at this stage, please email music@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk 

 
Mr S Thompson 
Music  

 

Mouthguards for Lessons and Extra-Curricular Activities 
 

All pupils need a mouthguard for Games lessons as they will be participating in rugby and hockey this 
term. Mouthguards will also be needed for training and fixtures for both sports. 
 
Mouthguards can be purchased online or at sports shops at a very reasonable price. We also work in          
partnership with Opro if you would like a custom fit mouthguard. All details can be found on their          
website-http://opro.com/ and use code BeechenCliff10 for 10 % discount. The school also has its own 
design which can be found on the Opro website. 
 
Mr P Macdonald 
Head of Year 10 

https://forms.gle/wF7ihefDiZZhaYTL6
mailto:music@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk
http://opro.com/


 

SKI TRIP USA 26 

There is a place available on the USA Ski Trip for a Year 8 pupil. 
 

If you are interested and require more information, please contact the trip lead 

Mr Macdonald, pmacdonald@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk  

New Sports Kit- sponsorship opportunities 
 

The school is hoping to buy two new rugby and football kits for fixtures for the upcoming season.  
 
 If you are interested in sponsoring any of these kits, please contact Mr Macdonald  

Sports Fixtures at Beechen Cliff 
 
The new term has already seen several sports fixtures taking place in school, so I would like to take     
this opportunity to remind you that you are always very welcome to come onto site to watch these          
fixtures, but would ask that you follow certain protocols: 
 
For fixtures during the school day (any fixture that means you are on school site before school finishes 
at 3.15), please could you park outside of school and then follow the signage and ensure that you are 
issued with a sticker to indicate that you are a visitor to the school. We then ask that you watch the             
fixture on the side of the pitch furthest from the school. Toilet facilities for these fixtures are available   
in Alexandra Park, which is next to the school. 
 
For fixtures which start after 3.15 there is no requirement to get a sticker and you can stand on any         
side of the pitch. As with other fixtures, toilet facilities are available in Alexandra Park. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you to fixtures in the future and hope that the sporting season is        
successful, but, more importantly, enjoyable for our pupils and students. 
 
Mr Clive Hall 
Designated Safeguarding Lead 
 

mailto:pmacdonald@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk


Date   Fixture Kick Off Meet Time 

Tuesday           
16th                    

September 
1st XI football v St Katherines (Odd Down) 14.30 13.45 

Wednesday 
17th              

September 

BCS Rugby U18A v Cardinal Newman (A) 

BCS Rugby U18A v Cardinal Newman(A) 

BCS Rugby U18 v Cardinal Newman (A) 

BCS Rugby U12A v Downside School (A) 

BCS Rugby U13A Downside School (H) 

BCS U14 Football v Horton Hill  (A) 

14.00 

14.00 

14.00 

15.30 

15.30 

15.00 

7.00 

7.00 

7.00 

14.45 

15.15 

14.15 

Thursday               
18th                       

September 
BCS U15A v Kings Oak Academy 15.30 14.15 

Saturday         
20th                    

September 

BCS Rugby U12A v  Kingswood School (A) 

BCS Rugby U12B v Kinsgwood School (A) 

BCS Rugby U13A v Kingswood School (A) 

BCS Rugby U13B v Kingswood School (A) 

10.00 

10.00 

10.00 

10.00 

9.30 

9.30 

9.30 

9.30 

SPORTS FIXTURES W/C 16th September (details correct at time of publication) 

Details of upcoming sports fixtures, team sheets and meet times are available on the school SOCS              
website-  https://www.schoolssports.com/school/default.asp?id=374   
 
Please check the website for up any changes/updates 

https://www.schoolssports.com/school/default.asp?id=374


 

Combined Cadet Force New Academic Year Update 
 
Whilst most members of the school community have been enjoying the break, for many of the cadets and staff 
the holiday has provided the opportunity to prepare aspiring young leaders within the contingent and to plan 
for the year ahead. 
 
The first job of the summer break was to put together the kit and uniform packs to ensure that the fifty new  
recruits in Year 9 are fully equipped to take on the roles and to undertake the training which will be the          
mainstay of the first two terms in the contingent.  Packing the bergans ( rucksacks) with a sleeping bag, liner, 
mess tins, webbing, fleece and waterproofs took a great deal of time but it is always worth the effort when the 
new cadets get to receive their packs and recognise for the first time the investment in time and equipment that 
is being made for them. 
 
From August 18th until August 28th the cadets in Year 10 
who had put themselves forward to be considered for      
promotion attended the MOI ( Method of Instruction) 
course which allows them to demonstrate their ability to 
teach lessons to the younger cadets and to show that they 
have the skills required to take on leadership within the 
contingent.  It is a demanding experience and one from 
which all participants benefit.  Each lesson being delivered 
( in fieldcraft, skill at arms, signals, drill or first aid) is       
assessed formally and, if every element is passed, allows the 
cadet to be considered for promotion  to the rank of  
Lance Corporal and to be eligible to be fitted for the 
‘formal’ uniform used on special occasions. 
 
This year 21 candidates put themselves forward for the 
course and each acquitted him or herself exceptionally 
well.  The ‘middle’ section of the course involves a three 
day ‘residential’ experience in the field - a rather generous 
description of an experience which involves sleeping under 
a piece of camouflaged sheet in a wood.  It is this element 
which tests the cadets to remain positive and focused,         
despite the need to be ‘on duty’ for periods of the night 
and to be setting out and delivering fieldcraft lessons to 
their peers.  They all returned fairly exhausted on the         
Sunday afternoon, despite the opportunity to stop at a 
Greggs en route for home. 
 
As we look ahead to the next term and new academic year we will have a number of priorities to consider;          
integrating and equipping our large influx of new recruits, delivering our annual visit to Bovington Tank            
Museum, preparing for the first exercise away of the year and ensuring that the contingent is ready to do its duty 
at the annual Remembrance Sunday events in the city.  Our contingent now numbers 130 cadets and is         
supported by eight staff, allowing the provision of a full range of opportunities - from shooting, archery,         
adventurous outdoor pursuits and skills in the field.  We also provide a base for pupils who are working towards 
the Duke of Edinburgh Award to achieve various elements. 
 
Recruitment into the contingent takes place from March each year, although parents can contact me at any time 
if they would like some more information about the contingent and its work.  Please feel free to email me 
on adavies@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk  
 
Mr A Davies 
Beechen Cliff CCF  

mailto:adavies@beechencliff.mnsp.org.uk


 

Tir y Cwm bunkhouse developments. 
 
As we head towards this year's year 7 residentials at Tir y cwm, there have been some 
exciting developments over the summer, which hopefully our new cohort will enjoy for  
the first time.  
 
With money raised from the Auction of promises and other funds, 
the external bunkhouse underwent a significant upgrade in the         
summer.  
 
All the old squeaky and noisy bunks were removed and a new  
‘Alpine’ bunk installed.  Alpine bunks are used in mountain huts        
in the Alps and are essentially large platforms for communal sleeping. 
There is also extra capacity 
for kit storage with these  
too.  
 
The internal walls and roof 
have had new insulation           
fitted and the bunk room is 
certainly warmer as a result. 
As you will see from the          
photos, there is a significant 
painting job still  to be done 
as well as some shelf fittings, 
but it is a significant          
improvement and use of   
space over the old bunks. 
 
Many thanks have to go             
to Renway LTD based in 
Bradford on Avon who  
built the bunk and added 
the insulation. Hopefully 
this is an asset that will  last 
many years.     
 
 
Mr D Brewer. 
Beechen Cliff Outdoors 

 



Beechen Cliff Careers Newsletter 

The most recent edition of our Beechen Cliff Future Horizon Careers publication (Edition 2) is  published         

alongside this school newsletter.   
 

If you would like any further support or information please let me know  careers@beechencliff.org.uk. 
 

Mrs E Pascoe 

Head of Careers 

CAREERS 

https://www.tickettailor.com/events/

royalunitedhospitalsbathnhsfoundationtrust/1857244 

mailto:careers@beechencliff.org.uk
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/royalunitedhospitalsbathnhsfoundationtrust/1857244
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/royalunitedhospitalsbathnhsfoundationtrust/1857244


We are happy to promote local businesses and community events. Please note these are not the         

responsibility of / or endorsed by Beechen Cliff School.  

Community Links 











mailto:jdavis@beechencliff.org.uk



